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RE-APPROVAL MEMORANDUM 
  
Date:  
 
To: 
 
Address: 
 
Dept.:   
 
From:       Thomas L. Jacobson, Chair   
 
Re:  Re-approval of Use of Human subjects in Research: 
             
 
 
Your request to continue the research project listed above involving human subjects has been approved 
by the Human Subjects Committee. If your project has not been completed by                      , you are 
must request renewed approval by the Committee.   
 
If you submitted a proposed consent form with your renewal request, the approved stamped consent 
form is attached to this re-approval notice.  Only the stamped version of the consent form may be used 
in recruiting of research subjects. You are reminded that any change in protocol for this project must 
be reviewed and approved by the Committee prior to implementation of the proposed change in the 
protocol.  A protocol change/amendment form is required to be submitted for approval by the 
Committee. In addition, federal regulations require that the Principal Investigator promptly report in 
writing, any unanticipated problems or adverse events involving risks to research subjects or others.  
 
By copy of this memorandum, the Chairman of your department and/or your major professor are 
reminded of their responsibility for being informed concerning research projects involving human 
subjects in their department.  They are advised to review the protocols as often as necessary to insure 
that the project is being conducted in compliance with our institution and with DHHS regulations. 
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